
Ferrasci Park Little League
2024 Refund Policy

Refund Policy:
Our Refund Policy for the 2024 season is as follows:

Full refunds will be available upon request if your request is received prior to our Draft
Day- 1/29/2024. This will be the date we form our teams and order uniforms.

No refunds will be available after 1/29/2024.

To Request a Refund:
Please email us @ FerrasciParkLittleLeague@gmail.com with your request.

Please include the following in your email:
Player’s Name
Division in which player is registered
Parent’s Name
Reason for your refund request

Covid-19 Refund Policy for the 2024 Season:
If our season is canceled due to Covid-19 or for any other unforeseen circumstances,
Ferrasci Park Little League will attempt to provide a refund to registered players upon
request. The refund amount will depend upon how much of the season is played.
Deductions will also be applied for the cost of uniforms, insurance and charter fees, field
expenses, and all other fees incurred by Ferrasci Park Little League up to the point of
cancellation.

The option to make a tax deductible donation of your registration fee will also be
offered.

________________________________ ____________________________
Player’s Name Date

_______________________________ ____________________________
Parent/Guardian Name (Printed) Parent/Guardian Signature


